CITY OF NEWTON

IN BOARD OF ALDERMEN

REAL PROPERTY REUSE COMMITTEE AGENDA

TUESDAY, JANUARY 31, 2012

7:45 PM Room 209

Item Recommitted by Board of Aldermen on January 17, 2012:

#150-09(6) JOINT ADVISORY PLANNING GROUP and PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT

DEPARTMENT filing their separate reports pursuant to Ordinance Sec. 2-7(2)b) identifying alternatives for the future use of the Austin Street municipal parking

lot at 28 Austin Street, on land known as SBL 24, 9, 15, containing approximately 74,536 sq. ft. of land, in Newtonville, which was declared surplus by the

Commissioner of Public Works on December 1, 2010.

(Real Property Reuse Approved 6-0-1 (Gentile abstaining) on 10/25/11 to sell or

lease the parking lot and retain 85 public parking spaces) (Postponed on 11/7/11 to date certain of 12/19/11)

(Postponed on 12/19/11 to date certain of 1/17/12)

Respectfully submitted, Susan S. Albright, Chairman

The location of this meeting is handicap accessible, and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons requiring assistance. If you have a special accommodation need, please contact the Newton ADA Coordinator Trisha Guditz, 617-796-1156, via email at TGuditz@newtonma.gov or via TDD/TTY at (617) 796-1089 at least two days in advance of the meeting date.